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Subject: Regina v. Simon Cordell for application to vary bail on 23rd December 2013
From: JOSEPHINE WARD (josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com)

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk;

Cc: re_wired@ymail.com;

Thursday, 19 December 2013, 18:47

Simon / Lorraine

The case was listed in court this morning but unfortunately the application to vary bail was not dealt with so |
have asked for the case to be listed again on 23rd December 2013.

With regards to the applications in relation to non-disclosure the court have directed that the defence make a
section 8 application and also an application for Third Party Disclosure. This has to be made by 16th January
2014. The prosecution must respond by 16th February 2014. If the Defence have not been provided with
disclosure we need to list the case again after 16th February 2014.

The case has now been placed in the warned list for the week commencing 30th June 2014.

I will update you with regards to the application to vary bail.
Regards

Josephine
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